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Parking Reminders!  We Need Your Help! 
Kindergarten Drop Off: 
Our parking lot and front laneway are very congested with last minute drop-offs in 
the morning.  This note is to remind parents not to stop in the driving lane of the 
parking lot at the front of the school.  Cars are not permitted to stop for any length 
of time along this laneway as it is a fire lane and must be kept free of traffic.  Many 
small children cannot be seen as they cross the lane to get to school, and this is 
especially dangerous when there is a lineup of cars in the laneway.  If you are 
stopping to drop your child off at school, please park on the road and walk your 
child along the sidewalk to the Kindergarten area.   
Kiss & Ride: 
Please do not leave your vehicle unattended or parked for any extended period of 
time in the Kiss & Ride area.  This area of our parking lot is designated as a drop-off 
zone where parents can quickly stop to drop off their child at school, and then be 
on their way.  Please do not park, or leave your vehicle unattended.  Please 
remember to exit the Kiss & Ride zone through the loop lane and not through the 
bus drop-off lane. There should be no cars driving through the bus lane, as this is 
dangerous for students crossing the parking lot on their way to school.   The bus 
lane is for school buses and school taxis only. 
 
End of Day Pick Up: 
Thank you, parents for your cooperation and not parking in the laneway at the main 
entrance to our school.  Again, this is a fire zone and so no vehicles can be stopped 
or parked along this lane or directly in front of the main entrance to our school.  
Please park on the road, or in a parking space if you are picking your child up from 
school. 
 
Thank you to all of our Tiffany Hills families for helping to keep our students safe! 
 
J. Gerritsen 
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